From: KOFOID, JESSICA <jk9352@att.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 9:54 AM

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: New Bohemia Lucky Palooza Sound Level Variance

Hi Barb,

I am a resident in Irvine Park and my only concern about the live Music at New Bohemia is if it is louder
or will be going on later than last year.

My 17-month-old sleeps in a bedroom on exchange street, so all the noise flows right in. Last year, it
was noisy even with the windows shut, so it would be quite troublesome to have her awake past 11pm
if the music is louder and going later than last year.

Thank you for considering the neighbors input,

Jessica
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